
Dear [Participant's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you in good spirits and filled with the love of our Lord. As we move 

forward in our church devotional group, I want to take a moment to encourage you in your 

journey of faith. 

Remember, every small step you take in deepening your relationship with God is significant. 

Your participation and contributions to the group not only uplift you but also inspire those 

around you. Trust in God's plan for you, and know that you are not alone on this journey. 

Let us continue to support one another through prayer and fellowship. If you ever feel 

discouraged, reach out to someone in the group; we are here for each other, just as Christ is 

always with us. 

Keep shining your light, [Participant's Name]. We are grateful for you and look forward to 

growing together in faith. 

With blessings, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Church Name]  

[Your Contact Information] 


